
GREENBRIAR PLAYGROUND RENOVATION:
The existing equipment and surfacing will be 
removed and replaced with new equipment 
and surfacing. This is provided as part of the 
Life Cycle program by the Parks Division. 
Construction will take place in early 
September to mid-October, weather 
dependent.

The goals of the Life Cycle Component 
program are to: 
1.  Replace or restore components to 

substantially the same original condition, 
purpose and e�ciency.

2.  Bring new components up to current codes 
and guidelines.

3.  Follow Parks mission to provide excellent 
care of parks and public spaces for the 
community.

The design intent of the new playground is to 
bring play themes from the nearby  Redwing 
Marsh Natural Area into Greenbriar Park.  

We thank you and appreciate your 
cooperation and concerns.

Site Map
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View of new swings and spinners


